
 

 
 
Date:    8/23/2021 
 
Attn:   FCC Office of Engineering and Technology / UL Verification Services TCB 
 
Subject: Request for Withdrawl of Application 
 
FCC ID: JPZ0134 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Lutron Electronics Co., Inc. hereby requests for a withdrawl of the FCC Registration Number 
JPZ0134. 
 
Lutron requests this action as the product covered under this Grant has not yet made availible for 
sale anywhere in the world and has not been sold with the FCC grant assigned.  As the product has 
not been made availible for sale the short-term confidentiality expiration would lead to business 
sensitive information being made availible to the public before the actual marketing of newly 
authorized devices 
 
Please direct any questions concerning this request to the technical Contact Daniel J Osle 
dosle@lutron.com or (610) 282- 7867 for further information. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Daniel J. Schlegel 
Standards Compliance Supervisor 
Lutron Electronics Co., Inc. 
 
 
 


